
 

Manitowoc Lutheran Junior Lancer Band 
Fee Information for the 2023-2024 School Year 

 
Registration Fee:  There is a non-refundable fee of $20.00 charged to all Junior Lancer Band students as they 
register each year.  This fee holds your lesson spot in the Junior Lancer band program. 
 
Lesson Fee:  The fee for a student to be in our band program for the 2023-2024 school year will be $350.00 for 
the first child in a family.  The fee for the second child in a family will be $300.00.  The fee for the third and fourth 
child in a family will be $150.00.  This fee covers the cost of the individual lessons (we promise to give 26 lessons 
that are twenty minutes long per year), group band rehearsals, and the costs of band music used for the JLB 
Beginner Band, Concert Winds, and Jazz Kidz. 
 
Instrumental costs: 
The other major cost to you will be the purchase or rental of an instrument for your child to use.  Instrument rental 
information and a rent to own program through Heid Music will be introduced at the Beginner Band Night at 
MLHS.  Manitowoc Lutheran High School also owns some instruments that are available to students for rental 
(Baritone, Tuba, French Horn, Oboe, Bassoon) through the Fine Arts office. 
 
Method & Theory Books: 
New method books, theory books, and instrumental supplies (reeds, oil, and slide grease and so on) will be given to 
your child as needed during their weekly lesson or at group band rehearsals.  These supplies will be added to your 
lesson bill.  Please do not send payment for these supplies or books to your lesson teacher.   

 
Billing & Payments: 
Your initial Junior Lancer Band billing will be emailed to you after September 15th.  If it is not paid in full,  
additional billings will be sent to you on November 1st, January 1st, and March 1st.   
 
Your Junior Lancer Band billing can be paid using one of the following three options: 

• Pay the entire balance when you receive your first billing. 

• Two installments-one in September 2023 and the other one in January 2024 

• Four installments--paid quarterly (September, November, January, March) 
 
All Checks/Money Orders should be made out to MLHS or Manitowoc Lutheran High School.  Include 
“Junior Lancer Band” on the memo line.  You may also pay with cash in person at the MLHS Office.  Upon 
payment you may request an updated statement with a receipt of payment from the MLHS Business Office.  Please 
do not make checks out to Miss Milbrath or Miss Scharf or send payment with them.   
. 
Please mail your payment to: 
   Manitowoc Lutheran High School 
   Attention: Business Office 

4045 Lancer Circle 
   Manitowoc, WI  54220 
 
If you ever have any questions regarding band fees or instrumental supply purchases, please do not hesitate to 
phone or email the MLHS Fine Arts Director.  His contact information is below:  
 

Mr. Joel Ungemach:  920-682-0215 Ext. 333 or 920-973-3240 
jungemach@mlhslancers.org  

mailto:jungemach@mlhslancers.org

